SPECIAL MEETING

HAYMARKET TOWN COUNCIL

FEBRUARY 5,1987

A Special Meeting requested by the Chairman of the Planning Commission, William Green, was called to order by Mayor Gertrude Bean on Feb. 5, 1987, at 7 p.m. All members of the Town Council Were present.

The purpose of the "Special Meeting" was to approve the lot break-up of the Saratoga Associates property. Councilman Richard Bird made a motion to approve the plans, seconded by Councilman Fewell Melton and in a roll call vote unanimously approved.

At 7;15 p.m., Mr. Green thanked members of Council for attending the meeting and with no further business, the meeting adjourned.

RESPECTIFULLY SUBMITTED:

DOROTHY KELDER, TOWN CLERK

APPROVED:

GERTRUDE BEAN, MAYOR